
 

 

 
 

4 July 2019 

 
 

School Canteen News 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
From the start of Term 3, Healthy Canteens Australia will be operating out of our school canteen. Healthy 
Canteens Australia is a family business that has worked directly in school canteens for more than twenty 
years. They focus on making food fresh on the premises daily from natural, unprocessed ingredients and 
are committed to passionate, dedicated customer service.   
 
Healthy Canteens Australia will offer online ordering through a new company called Flexischools 
(information attached) and will open the canteen each day from 8.40 am for families to order their lunch 
before school. A copy of the menu will be distributed to all students and advertised on the school’s website, 
SchoolStream app and Facebook page before the end of term. 
 
Munch Monitor online orders for Total Canteen Solutions will cease on Friday 5 July 2019.  Parents can 
organise for any remaining balance on their Munch Monitor account to be refunded to their credit card or 
bank account. 
 
We thank Total Canteen Solutions for their services over the past year and we apologise for any disruption 
caused as we transition to the new provider and appreciate your patience, support and understanding at 
this time. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo          Rosannagh Ryan  
Principal          Deputy Principal 
 


